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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

3rd May  Inset Day  -  SCHOOL CLOSED 

9th May  Year 5 Swimming starts 

12th May  Kunkujang Concert, St Michael’s Church, Sandhurst, 3pm 

13th May  SATs week for Year 6 

15th May  Whole School Photograph 

16th May  Year 5 Swimming 

20th May  Life Education Bus this week 

23rd May  Year 5 Swimming 

24th May  Sports Day (No After School Club today, 3.15pm finish) 

As we share in the celebrations of Easter we think about the ultimate sacrifice God made for 

each and every one of us. “ Lord God, You loved this world so much, that you gave your one and 
only Son, that we might be called your children too. Lord, help us to live in the gladness and grace 
of Easter Sunday, everyday. Let us have hearts of thankfulness for your sacrifice. Let us have 
eyes that look upon Your grace and rejoice in our salvation. Help us to walk in that mighty grace 

and tell your good news to the world. Amen.” 

Please turn over 

Swimming 

Parent Helpers 

Now that swimming has moved to 

a Thursday we require a couple of 

parent helpers to join us.  If you have been DBS 

checked by us and are free between 10.30am 

and 12.15pm, please contact Jennie in the     

office.  In return you will receive a                 

complimentary coach trip to the Carnival Pool 

and possibly very frizzy hair from the humidity! 

Baby News! 

Welcome to Charlotte Evie Smith who arrived on 
16th April weighing 7lb 2oz, Mum and baby doing 

really well. 

Many congratulations to Emilie and Andy! 

Portsmouth R.C Vocations 

Please can I take this opportunity to draw 
your attention to some of the initiatives that 
the Vocation Team have been undertaking 

since the Autumn. 

 

www.portsmouthvocations.org.uk 

Cereal Bars 

We have noticed an     
increasing number of 
children having cereal 
bars as their morning 
snack.  As we have a number of children 
with nut allergies can we please request 
that you ensure any bars coming into 
school do not contain any nuts. 

CAFOD 

The children did an amazing job in the Give it Up 
for Lent challenge and raised an impressive £290.  
Well done to you all! 



Welcome back!  I hope you all had a lovely Easter and enjoyed the fantastic weather we were 

blessed with. 

We received some very sad news in the holidays; Shirley Dale, who works in our kitchen, is very 

poorly in hospital following surgery.  Could I ask you to please keep Shirley and her family in your 

prayers. 

Thank you to those of you who were able to join us for our Mass last week.  It was a beautiful    

service and I thought the children were going to raise the roof off the church with their singing; a 

lovely start to the new term. 

Our Chamber Choir have been rehearsing hard for their concert next Sunday, I do hope you will 

be able to join us for this musical extravaganza! 

Hope you all enjoy yet another long weekend! 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Nikki Peters 

Headteacher 


